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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Parents evening is Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th March 

 

Sign up sheets to book your slot for parents evening are with your child’s teacher now, if you 

have not yet booked your slot. 

 

All teachers will be seeing parents in the hall. The waiting area will be in the library where you 

will find your child’s books so you can have a look at their wonderful work. Please arrive no 

more than 10 minutes before your appointment time so we can avoid this area becoming 

too crowded. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any questions 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Clare Campbell 

 

Headteacher 
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